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Members of Barnham Parish Council are summoned to a meeting of the Council on Monday 28th 
January 2019 at Barnham Community Hall. 
 

Alison Crabb 
Parish Clerk 

 

AGENDA  
 

The first ten minutes of the meeting will be an open forum during which members of the 
public have an opportunity to express views or concerns and ask questions about matters 
relevant to this agenda.  This session will not be formally minuted. 
 
1. Apologies for absence 
 
2. Declarations of interest 

Members are reminded to make any declarations of personal and/or pecuniary interests that 

they may have in relation to items on the agenda.   

 
3. County and District Councillor inputs 

An opportunity for visiting County, District and Parish Councillors to confer and exchange 
information with Barnham Parish Council. 
 

4. Minutes of Council Meeting held on 3rd December 2018 – for approval     
 
5. Planning Applications 
 
 To consider responses to new applications, appeal notifications, enforcement notices 

notified to the Council by Arun District Council as Planning Authority.   
 
6. Other Planning Matters 
 
 6.1 Report back on BEWAG meeting held on 15th January 
 6.2 Update on various responses sent to ADC on CIL and S106 
 
7. Finance    
  

7.1 Approval of payments for January/February 
7.2 To note receipts and payments and current bank reconciliation position 

 
8. Report back on Shadow Council meeting held on 22nd January 
 
9. Report from the Clerk – Correspondence and other Matters of Interest 
 
10. Date of Next Parish Council meeting 
 
 The next meeting of the Parish Council will take place on Monday 4th March 2019 at 7.30 

p.m. at Barnham Community Hall. This will be the last ever meeting of Barnham Parish 
Council. 
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